
Posted September 23, 2013

Village of Chenequa
31275 W. Hwy K, Chenequa, WI 53029

This is official notice that a special meeting of the Village Board of Trusteesfor the Village of
Chenequa will be held at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 3, 2013, at the Village Hall, 31275 W
Hwy K, Chenequa. Legal requirements for nottfication of the news media have been met. The
following matters will be discttssed, with possible actions, as well as any other matters that may
come before the Trustees:

1) Public comment period

2) Review and award bids for new garage.

3) Review and consider trust fund loan for the construction of the new village garage
through the Board of Commissioners of Public Lands.

4) Discussion and possible action regarding tax levy limits

5) Adjournment.

Respectfully submitted by:
Pamela Ann Little, Clerk-Treasurer

Requestftom persons with disabilities who need assistance to participate in this meeting or hearing should be made to the Viltage
Administrator with as much advance notice as possible.

www.chenegua.org
Phone 262-367-2239


